Sarah Lockenour

Subject: FW: 911 Lewis

From: willis wooley _>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 11:54 AM

To: Steve Killen <SKillen@stephenvilletx.gov>; paxton wooley _

Subject: 911 Lewis

Hello
We would like to withdraw our request to rezone 911 Lewis to 2.5 we are building a duplex.
Call or email if you have any questions

Wayne



